## **Steven Sepe**

From:

Kathleen Ballantyne <kballantyne1958@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, February 14, 2024 1:01 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

**Subject:** 

Naturopathic Medicine Bill

## **Dear Study Commission Members,**

I, Kathleen Ballantyne, am writing to ask your support to pass the bill to improve patient's accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. I have been helped many times by my Naturopathic doc after western medicine was unable to cure me. Out of pocket costs are prohibited for most people and therefore, it is essential that insurance companies cover this service.

Thank You, Kathleen Ballantyne 10B Fairway Drive Smithfield, RI 02917

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad